
Giving ODOT a slush fund is a terrible idea. They have proven again and again that they are not responsive to the needs of voters. 
They insist on pursuing wider freeways in spite of evidence that this won’t alleviate congestion. They refuse to properly maintain 
their orphan highways in Portland, resulting in multiple deaths. ODOT needs less funding and more oversite.


